
 

 

May 2019 

Ref: BG/MJL/PGL 

 

Dear Sir & Brother, 

 

I greet you well and beg to advise you that the Annual Meeting of Provincial Grand Lodge will be held 

at the Memorial Hall Theatre, Barry, CF62 8NA on 24th June 2019. Please find a summons enclosed. 

 

You are cordially invited to attend a Luncheon beforehand, to be served at 12:30 p.m., and in order 

that the necessary catering arrangements can be made I would be most grateful to hear from you at 

your earliest possible convenience and in any event not later than Friday, 14th June 2019. Following 

the success and popularity of similar Luncheons in recent years we plan on offering extra dining space, 

by means of a third dining room, should we require it. 

 

If it is your intention to dine, please complete the slip below, and return in an envelope marked ‘Lunch' 

together with your cheque for £26 payable to 'PGL Dining'.  

 

Yours sincerely and fraternally, 

 
Provincial Grand Secretary 

 

 

First Names  

Last Name  

Craft Rank  

Dietary Requirements  

Address  

Postcode  Telephone  

Email  

 


